

## Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



## Dear DFA employees,

We can't let Berkeley steal our "Cool Campus" title!

You did a great job signing up at the town hall yesterday—we logged 100,000 points in 10 minutes.

We're holding a raffle at 1:00 p.m. tomorrow (Friday) to incentivize participation. We'll take a look at the Team DFA scoreboard, and enter you into a raffle based on how many points you have.

- 2,000 3,999 = You'll be entered to win a \$25 gift card
- 4,000 7,999 = You'll be entered to win a \$50 gift card
- 8,000+ = You'll be entered to win a \$75 gift card

Here are some easy ways to earn points:

- Take the Cool Campus Challenge Survey (500 pts)
- Try the Cool Climate Calculator (500 pts)
- Reduce and Reuse (660 pts)
- Sign up now (if you haven't already) (200 pts)

We'll show Berkeley who's cool.

I look forward to seeing everyone's sustainability and climate pledges.

Please email questions to Carrie Metzgar, Campus Physical & Environmental Planning, <a href="mailto:cmetzgar@uci.edu">cmetzgar@uci.edu</a>.

Sincerely,

## Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

## **UCI** Division of Finance and Administration | Mith U • For U

Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor 454 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025 (949) 824-5109